
Homework Year 2  

27.05.2022 

Please may we ask that over the break you access Doodle Maths at home (if 

possible) and/or during the first week back at school. If you have any issues 

getting on to Doodle, their support team are very good at helping with 

technical problems and can advise you. We are also here to help in any way we 

can the first week back if you need anything. 

You can also have a go on Doodle Tables, as the login details are the same . 

Thank you, 

Year 2 team 


